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Your Local Team 

You said…. We did…. 

 

PCSO Mia Fortune 

 

 

PS Andy Johnson PC Jimmy Clarke 

 

Retail theft 

Patrols around shops have been conducted by the 

beat team as well as regularly checking in with staff/

security. As Christmas approaches, thefts are more 

likely so we have been keeping a close eye on this in 

order to combat and reduce retail thefts. 

 

Parking issues around schools 

The beat team continue to conduct high visibility 

patrols around schools during peak times to ensure 

parking is all in order. Those who are parked in an 

inconsiderate way have been moved on and/or 

been given words of advice. 

 

Nuisance bikes 

The beat team continue to patrol around hotspot 

areas for dumped motorbikes that have been sto-

len, we are keeping a close eye on this to ensure 

any stolen bikes are found and reunited with their 

rightful owners. 

The NL63 beat team have sadly said goodbye to PC Amelia 

Nicholson, who has left us for a new beat due to high de-

mand. Those who knew Amelia know she will surely be 

missed by us on the beat team, and all of you! We welcome 

back PC Jimmy Clarke, who has returned from another beat. 

PCSO Mia attended The Arcs’ Christmas Party, engaging with 

local residents and saying hi to all the children attending on 

Santa’s ‘nice’ list! We hope everyone who attended had fun 

getting in the festive spirit! 

PCSO Kane Davies 
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Community engagements 

If there is a location on the beat you feel residents would benefit from us hosting an       

event at, please do get in touch. 

News 

We have engagements and beat surgeries every month,  

come and see us at our upcoming engagements! 

Map of Loughborough South 

Confidence survey                Your views survey      

The beat team have been keeping 

busy over the festive period, and had 

a little swap around with staff, if you 

see PC Jimmy out and about, don’t 

hesitate to say hello and welcome him 

back to the beat! PC Jimmy will now 

be working closely with PCSO Mia and 

PCSO Kane to combat any issues on 

the beat.  

The beat team have been im-

pressed by the festive décor on 

the 63 beat, we’re hoping every-

one is feeling festive and ready 

for Christmas and the new year.  

Please take care of yourselves, 

be safe, enjoy Christmas, and 

the beat team will be working 

over Christmas and the New 

Year, see you soon! 

Beat surgeries 

Stay tuned for upcoming beat surgeries/events in the new year! 

27/12/24– 14:00-17:00 at The Arc Community Hub 

Have a Merry Christmas and a happy new year to all of you from the NL63 beat team, have 

fun and look after each other. We will see you on the other side! 


